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TOWN OF GANANOQUE 

PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE 
FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF A BOAT LAUNCH 

AT THE GANANOQUE MUNICIPAL MARINA 
 
 
The Town of Gananoque is undertaking a Municipal Class Environmental Assessment for the construction of a boat 
launch at the Gananoque Municipal Marina on Bay Street. The need for construction is driven by the desire for an 
additional boat launch. 
 
The project is being initiated in accordance with the latest edition of the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment 
(EA) Manual. The Municipal Class EA applies to municipal infrastructure projects including roads, bridges, water and 
wastewater projects.  This project is designated as a Schedule ‘B’ undertaking, under the Environmental Assessment 
Act. 
 
Public and agency consultation is an important component of the Environmental Assessment process. Public and 
agency input are invited for incorporation into the planning and design of the project. 
 
The proposed work includes: the construction of a boat launch, parking lot improvements, and a walking path.   
 
A Public Information Centre is being held to provide information as to the alternative solutions and to receive input 
and comments from interested persons. 
 

PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE 
 
Date:            Thursday, January 25, 2018 
Time:           6:00 pm to 8:00 pm       
Location:        Public Library 
           100 Park Street 
           Gananoque, ON 
 

The Public Information Centre will consist of a drop-in type format with displays showing the alternative solutions.  
Staff from the Town and the project lead consultant will be on hand to answer any questions 
 
Subject to comments received and the receipt of necessary approvals, the Town of Gananoque intends to proceed 
with the planning, design, and construction of this project. 
 
If you are interested in receiving further information on this project, please contact the following individuals: 
 

               
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

G.D. Jewell Engineering Inc. 
Chris Hibbert, C.E.T. 
Project Manager 
Suite 208, 4 Cataraqui St. 
Kingston, ON 
K7P 1R7 
Phone 613-389-7250 ext. 2 
Fax 613-969-8988 
email: chibbert@jewelleng.ca 
 


